
 



 
 

Kiberick class were delighted to receive this letter (above) from Eshcol Nursing Home 

in Portscatho and a small gift of gratitude to the children for sharing their artwork with 

the Home last term. It was a lovely idea Poppy had after the children had made some 

beautiful wellbeing messages with rainbow scratch art and we were delighted that 

Eshcol Nursing Home took the time to respond and enjoyed them. 



 

 

 

https://www.getset.co.uk/travel-tokyo 

https://veryan.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://www.getset.co.uk/travel-tokyo
https://www.getset.co.uk/travel-tokyo


 



 

 

 

As you may be aware, some of our Kiberick class children have been given the exciting opportunity 

to attend sailing sessions at Percuil Paddle and Sail. To help cover the costs of the transport we asked 

for a donation of £4 per child. We are delighted to inform you that the hosts of The Ship Inn at Portloe 

generously offered to cover all of these costs for us and we would like to say a big THANK YOU on   

behalf of Kiberick and Veryan School.   

https://www.staustellbrewery.co.uk/pub/portloe/ship-inn  

If your child is attending the sailing sessions and you have already made your contribution to the 

transport, this can be refunded to your Parentpay account. Please contact the school office if you 

would like us to do this or the monies can be added to our fundraising pot to improve our library area. 

Over the coming days as we near the G7 Summit event, residents and communities in #Cornwall may see visible training 
taking place on land, in the air and on the water; particularly near the key venues. 
  
This forms part of our planning and preparations to deliver a safe and secure event and is not something that the public 
should be alarmed by. 

The public can help us keep the event safe by being vigilant for anyone or anything that looks out of place or suspicious 
and by reporting it to police, security, or staff at any of the venues. 
In an emergency or if you need urgent police assistance, you should always dial 999. You can report suspicious activity 

by contacting the police in confidence via the Anti-Terrorist Hotline 0800 789321. 

 

https://www.staustellbrewery.co.uk/pub/portloe/ship-inn
https://www.staustellbrewery.co.uk/pub/portloe/ship-inn


 
Family Worker Drop Ins 

Sessions will be run by the Early Help Team with our Money Matters Adviser and help with: 

 Do you need some support and advice to understand your child’s needs and behaviours?  

 Advice on positive parenting and how to keep your child safe?  

 Support with budgeting and debt advice? 
To understand the importance of routines for your family? 



 

 



 



 


